
Public Hearing 

Proposed Ordinance – Wind Energy 

August 5, 2024 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on Monday, August 5, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. in the Police Jury Meeting 

Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear public comments 

and/or questions on a proposed ordinance to establish regulations and permit requirements for wind 

energy conversion systems in Evangeline Parish. 

 

One citizen addressed the Jury in requesting to consider all the consequences of wind power conversion 

systems before proceeding in order for operations to be clean and safe for our Parish. 

 

President, Bryan Vidrine, stated that he will be proposing to hire a consulting company for assistance in 

preparing the Wind Ordinance.  

 

Secretary-Treasurer, Dirk Deville, went over some of the draft Ordinance which is up for preliminary 

review.  

 

Being there were no further comments from the public, the hearing was declared closed.  

 

 

 

_________________________________   ________________________________ 

Bryan Vidrine, President     Dirk Deville, Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 


